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Date: 20 April 2021 
 
Re:  Freedom of Information Request 
Ref:  88-2021 
 
Thank you for your email dated the 1st April 2021, requesting information in 
relation to Diabetes Inpatient Specialist Nurses. 
 
The information that you require is as follows: 
 

1. How many dedicated wte Diabetes Inpatient Specialist Nurses do you 

have in your Trust?  

As our Trust is a tertiary specialist cancer treatment centre, we do 

not employ any dedicated Diabetes Inpatient Specialist Nurses. 

2.    Of these, how many were redeployed due to the COVID 19 pandemic? 

a.    First wave- 

b.    Second wave- 

                Not applicable. 

2. Do you have any provisions in your Trust for mental health and well-

being? 

Yes. 

3. If yes, which service? 

The Trust has a suite of mental health and wellbeing provisions 

across the Trust, these include: 

 Occupational Health support 

 Employee Assistance Programme 

 Training in areas such as resilience 
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 Weekly virtual drop in wellbeing sessions to signpost staff to 

available support 

 Virtual forums specifically linked to the impact of Covid 

 Schwartz Rounds 

 Health and Wellbeing Hub on the Intranet 

 Mental Health First Aiders 

4. Has any of the DISN been referred or self referred to the mental 

health and well-being services? 

Not applicable 

5. If yes, how many? 

Not applicable. 

6. How many acute beds do you have in your Trust (excluding 

maternity and paediatrics)? 

We currently have 86 acute beds within our Trust. 

8.    Have all the Diabetes Inpatient Specialist Nurses been COVID risk 

assessed? 

Not applicable. 

 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me 
on the email address provided below. 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications.                 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask 
for this to be investigated internally.  
 
If you are dissatisfied with the information you have received, you have the right 
to ask for an internal review.  
 
Both processes will be handled in accordance with our Trust’s Freedom of 
Information Policy and the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Internal investigation and internal review requests should be submitted within two 
months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be 
addressed to: Freedom of Information Review, The Clatterbridge Cancer Centre 
NHS Foundation Trust, Clatterbridge Road, Bebington, Wirral, CH63 4JY 
 
If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the internal investigation/review, you 
have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. 
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The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s 
Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
In order for us to ensure customer satisfaction and to monitor compliance 
with the Freedom of Information Act 2000, we would be grateful if you could 
take a couple of minutes to complete a short feedback form via the link 
below:  
 
 
 


